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The Arc Eastern Connecticut Receives Donation from EB Employees’ Association 

 

The Electric Boat Employees’ Community Services Association has generously awarded $1,995 

to The Arc Eastern Connecticut for a “SmartBoard” white board for use at both its Norwich 

and Danielson locations. This interactive training tool will allow Board Members, managers and 

new employees to participate fully in strategic planning exercises, intensive pre-employment 

training, and information sharing as the agency continues to address the challenges presented by 

the pandemic that affect critical supports for people with intellectual and developmental 

disabilities in eastern Connecticut. 

 

To learn more about The Arc Eastern Connecticut and its programs throughout the region, and 

for weekly agency updates and resources during the COVID-19 pandemic, please visit 

TheArcECT.org or contact Denise Tift at (860) 889-4435, ext. 116. 

 

 

 


